

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 6th December 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

KS2 Carol Service - Tuesday 12th December 2023

Next Tuesday 12th December, we are holding our annual KS2 Carol Service both in the afternoon and in the evening at St. Aldhelm's Church. This is so that all other KS2 pupils can also attend the service. The afternoon service is not open to parents but is a chance for the whole Key Stage to gather at the church and celebrate this special time of year.

Many of the pupils are already taking part in this service, either as a reader, part of the drama/tableau, or part of the choir and have already been given information about their role and what to bring.

On Tuesday afternoon, we will be walking to the church and back again, all supervised by school staff and volunteers. All children will be back in school for the end of the school day.

In the evening, if your child is taking part, pupils will need to be brought to the church at 4.30pm so that they are ready for the Carol Service. Family and friends are more than welcome to join us for this special service which starts at 5pm.

Please contact the school office if you do not give permission for your child to walk to the church or do not wish for your child to attend the afternoon service. We will assume that permission is granted unless we hear to the contrary.

Yours sincerely,

4.10

Mrs Loughman
Assistant Head Teacher (Church School Lead)













